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"pinellasrose@tampabay.rr.com" <pinellasrose@tampabay.rr.com>, Karla Trumbull <karlasacredheart@gmail.com>,
 
Rachelle Webb <brooklyncwebb@msn.com>, Boyd Bamcord <ne14463@msn.com>, "Duckro, Jan"
 
<jand@npcprinting.com>
 
Cc: Tony Mazzela <mazzfest@aol.com>, Sacred Heart <officesacredheartpinellaspark@gmail.com>
 

PARISH COUNCIL 

MEETING MINUTES 

January 6, 2014 

Present: Father Anthony, Leona, Rachelle, Greg, Mitzi, Melody, Jan 

Absent: Guy, Clarence and Mary, Karla, Liz, Libby 

MINISTRY FAIR/LEADERSHIP MEETING 

We will schedule the Leadership meeting with the Ministry Heads before the ministry fair date is decided. Leona 
will check with Dale Brown to see when she is available for the meeting. 

(Note: After meeting Leona has scheduled Dale Brown for Saturday, February 22nd ) All council members please 
plan to attend this meeting e~n if you are not the head of a ministry! 

Father and the council liked the banner presentation last year in church and all agreed a banner week end would 
precede the Ministry Fair the following week end in the Parish Center. We would like to present this some time 
in February or early March. 



LITURGICAL 

Father announced attendance at all the Christmas Masses was high! 2400 people attended the fi\te Masses. 
Some pointed out the length of the 6pm Family Mass - too long for the children and families and the mass needs 
to start on time. The Nati'.1ty was better this year and costumes were lo\tely. 

Discussion followed about changing the Mass schedule on a permanent basis. Suggested time would be: 8am, 
10 am, and 12 Noon. Easter will be a second opportunity to see how parishioners accept the changes. Maybe 
during the summer months we will try the change. 

The Parish Council will reser-..e the parish center for the entire week end of March 21 st, 22nd and 23rd . E\tent to 
be announced later as plans unfold. 

People of the Passion will be schedules for Friday, April 11th. Tryouts may need to be announced at a later 
date. Leona will be working on this. 

We discussed the various ministries doing the Stations of the Cross as we did last year. It was well recei\ted last 
year. 

Mass will be offered at Pinellas Hope once a month with Father Anthony and Father Scott and other priest 
alternating. 

MISCELLANEOUS 

We are acti\tely recruiting more members for the council. 

Please bring a list of 5 people in the parish who you feel deser-..e some praise. They will be featured in the 
bulletin. 

Pictures of the Council members will be taken next meeting and again in March. 



NEXT MEETING: Monday, February 3rd 7 pm. Location to be announced. 


